
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 10th July 
Services will be led by: 
10.45 am: Mr D Whitley  

6 pm: United Service at St James’ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 3rd July 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mr D Harris CA  
6 pm: No Service 

 
 

Lighthouse Summer Garden 
Fayre 

Saturday 9th July, at 2 Barnsley 
Road, Wath-upon-Dearne. 

Fun for all, with a BBQ, Cream 
Teas, Crafts, Cakes, Face painting, 

Puppets show, Choir recital, 
Tombola and other stalls. Donations 
for stalls most welcome, call 01709 

760055, or see Pat Raison. 

 

 

 

 

Barbecue at Francis and Jennifer’s 

Saturday 9th July,                         
12 noon to 2 (ish)                

Everyone is very welcome.                 
All proceeds to Church funds. 

243 Moorgate Road. First house on 
the left on Moorgate Road, as you 

approach Whiston crossroads. 
Entrance just around the corner on 

East Bawtry Road, parking by 
Newman School. Please ask if you 

need a lift. 

 

 

 

 

Rotherham Christian Aid is STILL 
urgently seeking a Minutes 

Secretary. 
This is not difficult or time-consuming, 

we have only 4 meetings a year, at 
which the minutes secretary takes brief 

notes, before writing them out and 
distributing to the committee members, 

(knowledge of shorthand is not 
necessary). 

If you, or anyone you know, would like 
to know more, please see Sylvia 

Jordan asap. 

The next quarterly meeting of 
Churches Together in Rotherham 

is on Wednesday 13th July, at                      
Rotherham Holiday Inn, West 

Bawtry Road, at 7.00 pm.                                                                                                   
This will include the short AGM, 

after which Pastor Patrick Babalola, 
of the Redeemed Christian Church 
of God, will be the guest speaker. 

Everyone is most welcome to come 
along to this open meeting 

 

"Pray as though everything 
depended on God. Work as though 

everything depended on you." 
 

W. H. Auden 1907-1973,             
Anglo-American Poet 

Garden tidying for the coming week is 
the responsibility of Avril Barnett 
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